
5th July 2019

To whom it may concern,

From February to April this year, Rongotai College students had the opportunity to spend some
time at Miramar Golf Club as part of the programme funded by the Kiwi Golf Development
Foundation.

This formed part of our Level 3 Physical Education programme where we paired the practical golf
instruction with an assessment around biomechanics. During this time we found Chris and his team
extremely professional, providing very high quality coaching, with the majority of our students
performing well in both their practical and theory based assessments.

We would like to thank the Kiwi Golf Development Foundation for allowing our students to gain
exposure to the sport of golf and providing an opportunity to work with a local organisation within
our community.

Kind regards,

Carl Condliffe
Head of Physical Education and Health
Rongotai College
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